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Dear Maine Judiciary Committee,
 I firmly stand is strong opposition to any ruling that allows biological males to 
participate in girls/women's sports, or that allows biological males to enter 
girls/women's facilities. Why this is even a topic of discussion is a clear sign of a 
degraded and sick society. There are not 73 genders just because the mentally ill say 
there are. Many of you on the committee are females. Ask yourselves this question: 
Would I be comfortable as a young girl watching a fully grown male getting 
undressed in front of me? If your answer is yes, you shouldn't allowed to work in 
government or be within 500'  of children. Please hear the voices of the people on 
Maine and remember there are only 2 genders. PROTECT OUR DAUGHTERS, 
SISTERS, FUTURE MOTHERS AND GRANDDAUGHTERS!!!


